
9/FEB/2023  
VIA E-MAIL: 

clerks@chilliwack.com 
 
City of Chilliwack 
8550 Young Road 
Chilliwack, BC 
V2P 8A4 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
Re:  Proposed Cannabis Store at 51296 Yale Road, Rosedale, BC 
 
 
I write to support the proposed Cannabis Store in Rosedale, BC. 
 
I believe the community could benefit by having a local dispensary for the older population who 
don’t travel well, as well as various other reasons in which new businesses bring to small 
communities. 
 
Rosedale’s nearest dispensaries are either near Hope, BC off of Highway 7 or in the city of 
Chilliwack. In these modern times, these dispensaries are becoming more of a staple in various 
communities so as to help the local people to not have to travel as far for their necessities. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kerri Kendall 
209 – 9477 Cook Street 
Chilliwack, BC 
V2P 4J8 


